
WATER SYSTEM CHLORINATION 
AND FLUSHING – May 30th 2019 
SUN VALLEY WATER SYSTEM USERS 

May 30, 2019 

 

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen will be temporarily chlorinating and flushing the 
Sun Valley distribution system on starting Thursday, May 30, 2019.   
 
If you experience dirty water, simply run your cold water taps only and/or garden hose until the 
water runs clear.  If the water is turbid, minimize the use of hot water until the water clears as this 
will minimize any sediment from entering into your hot water tank.  In addition, residents should 
check the water quality before laundering of clothing during this time to minimize potential 
staining or discoloration.  
 
For further information, please contact the Public Works Department at (250) 490-4135 or toll 
free  1-877-610-3737. For after-hours water emergencies call Regional Dispatch at 250.490.4141.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 

 


